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To find AbiBinit! please use the link below. You can also find us on 
Facebook 

           https://friendsofabingdon.org.uk/civic-community/abibinit-litter-picking/ 
                                            
                                     Please contact us at: abibinit2018@gmail.com 

 
                                    
 

	

	

  River & River Bank Litter Pick 
Following on from the last two successful 
events we will be holding our third River 
& River Bank Clean Up on Saturday 19th 
October. As before this event will be held 
alongside Abingdon Cuts Plastic and the 
Kingfisher Canoe Club. More details 
coming soon.    

 Abingdon’s first ‘Mass Unwrap’ 
Sunday 15th September at Tesco Extra, 
(Marcham Rd) from 10.30am. Please 
email Anne Smart (Abingdon Cuts 
Plastic) for more details: 
Annesmart51@hotmail.co.uk 

 
 

 

 

            Next Group Litter Pick 

                  Reynolds Way   

   Gainsborough Green/Saxton Rd 
Date: Saturday 28th September                                                    
Meet up point: Reynolds Way         
Time: 10am till Noon                                                                    

              All equipment supplied 😊  

                                   

 
Petitions                                                                                                                                    
A couple of litter related petitions have been circulating recently. For those that have not already 
seen them the links are below. If you agree PLEASE sign and share them either on social media or 
by email. As regular litter pickers our lives would be made a little easier if both these horrors were 
eliminated!  
https://petition.parliament.uk/petitions/269167 
(These are the small metal canisters you may well have come across on your litter picking travels) 
                                                                                                                                                         
https://petition.parliament.uk/petitions/258129 
(You may have noticed disposable gloves scattered around areas such as the Vineyard and Marcham 
Road, many will have escaped from the nearby petrol stations.) 
 


